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Excellence in Chapter Educational Programming
Southern Colorado Chapter

The Southern Colorado Chapter of AACN (SCCAACN) is proud to 
have fostered growth and educational opportunities for both 
critical and acute care nurses for over 50 years. We looked forward 
to meeting again post-COVID-19, to offer quality education and to 
start organizing our annual Critical and Acute Care Symposium. 
Throughout our region, we tap into nursing experts to teach on 
topics that include adult critical care, obstetric emergencies 
and legal considerations, to name just a few. We have good 
relationships with our industry partners, who are very happy to 
help bring in experts outside Colorado. We will continue to focus 
on Rising Together to provide educational opportunities for our 
members. The Excellence in Chapter Educational Programming 
award means a great deal to our members, who work so hard 
to offer a quality experience for nurses!




